Bank of the Lao PDR
Deposit Protection Office

Dated: 2 October 2022

Invitation for Bids
(Re-advertisement)

The Deposit protection office (DPO), Bank of Lao PDR currently invites the domestic and
international eligible bidders for developing accounting system. The bidding will be conducted
through the Open Competitive Bidding Procedures under Quality cum Cost-Based Selection
(QCBS) method as specifies in the law on public procurement, no. 30/NA, dated 2 November
2017 and the instruction on implementation of law on public procurement, no. 0477/ MOF,
dated 13 February 2019.

Interested bidders should provide information demonstrating that they have the required
qualifications and relevant experience to perform the Services. The short-listing criteria for the
firms eligible to apply for the Services include the following:

e Be alegal entity with business license granted by appropriate authority and other related
documents such as enterprise registration, taxpayer number, tax certificate and other
obligation;

e Other requirements as specifies in the Request for Proposal of DPO.

A complete set of bidding documents in Lao language maybe purchased by interested eligible
bidders from 31 October to 08 November 2022 mention in the address below and upon payment
of a nonrefundable fee of 2.000.000 in cash basis.

Bid documents must be delivered to the address below as designated by DPO (DPO will issue
the notification of bids submission and publicly open later);

The address referred to above is:

DPO’s address: Lao Securities Commission Building 4th Floor, Khaisone phomvihan Road,
Phonesaart Village, Xayseththa District, Vientiane capital, Lao PDR
Email: info@dpo.gov.la; Tel: +85621-330005; Fax: 021-330631

Sengdaovy VONGKHAMSAO
Director-General
Deposit Protection Office
Bank of the Lao PDR



